
On the day that your child is coming to Forest School you will be contacted to confirm that you
and the people in your household are symptom free -high temperature, new continuous cough,
loss or change of smell or taste.

You will need to be available to come and collect your child in the event of the hub collapsing.
This would only happen if someone in the hub tested positive for the virus. In the unlikely event
that this happens you will be given a refund for the future sessions that will be affected.

We will be working In hubs of 20 children with 15 children at any one session. This Is so that
children are playing with the same children for the week. We will be unable to swap and
change children Into hubs so once you have committed to hub you will be asked to stick with
your choice and select a minimum of three days that you would like your child to come to
Forest school.

We feel that It Is Important for children to have access to a private toilet. We are also aware
that there Is some evidence that coronavirus can live In faeces for a matter of days once out of
the body. Therefore we will have a portaloo and tent over a compostable toilet. Children who
are able to use the privacy of the woods to urinate will be able to do so. The toilet will be wiped
down between each child. All children must be 5 yrs and over and  toilet trained being able to
use the toilet independently. 

Children will be asked to wash their hands before eating food and after the toilet. Hand
washing facilities will be available outside the toilet In the form of hand gel and a wash station
with soap, water and a towel.
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In order to keep your children safe as per our risk assessments, please adhere to the following:
 

Ok, so this is all new for all of us but let's keep it as simple for everyone as possible
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